From:

Turnbull S (Steven) 16 April 2012 11:24:26

Sent: To:

Ministerial Correspondence Unit

Ĉc:

Cabinet Secretary for Education and Lifelong Learning

Subject:

FW: Teach First

Attachments: Letter for Mr Russell MSP April 2012.pdf, Teach First in Scotland - April 2012.doc

MACCS DIARY.

Thanks,

Steven Turnbull
Assistant Private Secretary
Cabinet Secretary for Education and Lifelong Learning

0131 244 5192 0755 719 7271

Please see the Cabinet Secretary's

Preferences<a href="http://intranet/InExec/AboutUs/Directorates/CabinetDirectorate/Ministers/MinisterialPrivateOffices/educationlifelonglearning/cabseceducation/Intro">http://intranet/InExec/AboutUs/Directorates/CabinetDirectorate/Ministers/Minis

All e-mails and attachments sent by a Ministerial Private Office to another official on behalf of a Minister relating to a decision, request or comment made by a Minister, or a note of a Ministerial meeting, must be filed appropriately by the recipient. Private Offices do not keep official records of such e-mails or attachments. Thank you.

Tell us how to make Scottish education even better: www.engageforeducation.org<a href="http://www.engageforeducation.org">http://www.engageforeducation.org</a>

From: Mark Leishman [mailto:mark.leishman@royal.gsx.gov.uk]

Sent: 13 April 2012 17:45

To: Cabinet Secretary for Education and Lifelong Learning

Cc: Emma Macey Subject: Teach First

RH - IN CONFIDENCE Dear Laura.

As discussed last week, I enclose a covering letter and short briefing from Teach First, in support of a proposed meeting with Mr Russell. If you and he thought this at all possible, I would be delighted to introduce the Teach First Chief Executive, Brett Wigdortz, to outline how the organization would like - assuming it were invited to do so - to extend its programme into Scotland. You will note the existing links with a number of the Universities, though TF graduates from Scotland are currently only able to work in schools in deprived areas of England. This is something they are very keen to change, enabling Scottish graduates to teach in Scottish schools.

I hope this provides an adequate briefing, but please let me know if anything more is

needed.

With many thanks,

Mark

Mark Leishman LVO Private Secretary to TRH The Prince of Wales and The Duchess of Cornwall

Tel: 020 7024 5733 Fax: 020 7930 0119

www.princeofwales.gov.uk<a href="http://www.princeofwales.gov.uk/">http://www.princeofwales.gov.uk</a>

Royal Household Legal Disclaimer - This message and any attachments should only be read by those persons to whom it is addressed and be used by them for its intended purpose. The Royal Household cannot accept liability for statements made which are clearly the sender's own and not made on behalf of the Royal Household. Replies to this email address may be subject to interception or monitoring for operational reasons or for lawful business purposes.

This email has been received from an external party and

has been swept for the presence of computer viruses.

\*